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🍂🍁Fall🍂🍁 

  

🔈 ANNOUNCEMENTS   
  

  

Coming Soon! First Friday Writing Retreats Return  
The OPWPC's virtual First Friday Writing Retreats return starting October 6. Retreats will 
run from 9 AM to 4 PM and give you the chance to focus on your writing projects at any 
stage of the process. Work independently, get feedback from a member of the OPWPC team, 
or consult a Scott librarian. Sometimes all you need is dedicated time, so take advantage of 
this opportunity. Drop in at any time or stay for the full day—and be sure to register in 
advance here. 
  

Creative Writing Opportunity Coming 

The OPWPC is once again collaborating with the Eakins Writing Council for this year's Yeo 
Writing Prize and Evanescent journal. We are very excited about this year's theme, so stay 
tuned for next month's Word from the Writing Team with information on the theme and on 
where and how to submit. Please stop by Scott Memorial Library or Gutman Library for 
copies of the recently released 2023 issue. 
  
  

💡PUBLICATION SPOTLIGHT 

Congratulations to Pamela Talero Cabrejo, Susan Coppola, and Amy Lorino on their paper 
"Occupational Experiences of Medication Management Among Adults Living With Multiple 
Chronic Conditions," published in the Occupational Therapy Journal of Research on May 10, 
2023.  
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⏰ REMINDERS 

  

  

Referencing Thomas Jefferson University in Manuscripts 

As a quick reminder, when you are writing about Thomas Jefferson University in scholarly 
work, the University's branding style is to use "Thomas Jefferson University" for the first 
reference and "Jefferson" thereafter. Do not use "TJU," "Jefferson University," "Jeff," 
etc. Check out the Brand Central tab on MyJeffHub for answers to other questions about the 
Jefferson brand. 
  

  

Library Resources 

The library is an excellent resource for students, but it offers faculty, staff, and other 
members of the Jefferson community the opportunity to check out materials, too. In 
addition to getting assistance with research, teaching and learning, and publication, take 
advantage of the numerous print copies of books, magazines, graphic books, and other 
resources available to you.   
  
  

Scott Memorial Library renovations 

The fourth floor of Scott Memorial Library remains closed for the foreseeable future 
while the Archives are undergoing an exciting renovation. Stay tuned for more news on 
that closer to the new year. 
  

  

Wiley Open Access Fees Waived for Jefferson Authors (Click to learn more.) 
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